Paul Harris

From:

Christopher Smith [christopher.smith@hopkinshomes.co.uk]

Sent:

03 May 2013 17:02

To:

Paul Harris

Cc:

Simon Bryan; Iain Jamie; Matthew Atton; Sarah Hinchcliffe; John Walchester

Subject: RE: Crostwick Lane, Spixworth

Paul,

Thanks for your email, following our telephone conversation earlier today.

I can confirm that following the issue of the Planning Permission (very shortly I would hope), we will be looking to progress towards a site start at the earliest opportunity – hopefully later this Summer.

For a site of this size, depending upon sales rates, a 2 – 3 year construction and delivery period is a reasonable estimation.

Regards, Christopher. EXT: 314

DDI: 01394 446914

From: Paul Harris [mailto:Paul.Harris@broadland.gov.uk]

Sent: 03 May 2013 10:26 **To:** Christopher Smith

Subject: Crostwick Lane, Spixworth

Dear Chris,

Thank you for taking the time to speak to me earlier.

Based upon our discussion I understand that Hopkins Homes expects development to be begun on the site at Crostwick Lane, Spixworth in summer 2013 and that this site will be completed over the following 2-3 years.

I would be grateful if you could confirm this understanding is correct.

Kind regards,

Paul

Paul Harris

Principal Policy Officer (Spatial Planning)

Broadland District Council

Tel: 01603 430444

www.broadland.gov.uk

This email and any attachments are intended for the addressee only and may be confidential. If they come to you in error you must take no action based on them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please advise the sender by replying to this email immediately and then delete the original from your computer. Unless this email relates to Broadland District Council business it will be regarded by the council as personal and will not be authorised by or sent on behalf of the council. The sender will have sole responsibility for any legal actions or disputes that may arise. We have taken steps to ensure that this email and any attachments are free from known viruses but in keeping with good computing practice, you should ensure they are virus free. Emails sent from and received by members and employees of Broadland District Council may be monitored.

Hopkins Homes Ltd, Melton Park House, Melton, Woodbridge, Suffolk, IP12 1TJ, Tel: 01394 446800, Fax: 01394 389605.

Website: www.hopkinshomes.co.uk

Registered in England. Company Registration Number 02875798

VAT Registration Number 637 8907 90.

This message (and any associated files) is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is confidential, subject to copyright or constitutes a trade secret. If you are not the intended recipient you are hereby notified that any dissemination, copying or distribution of this message, or files associated with this message, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify us immediately by replying to the message and deleting it from your computer. Messages sent to and from us may be monitored.

Internet communications cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. Therefore, we do not accept responsibility for any errors or omissions that are present in this message, or any attachment, that have arisen as a result of e-mail transmission. If verification is required, please request a hard-copy version. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the company.

Please note incoming messages larger than 10 Megabytes are not accepted by our Email system.